

Koruko ama birjinaren ESKOLA

Dear mothers / fathers:

First of all, thank you for being part of "Koruko Ama Birjinaren Eskola" by bringing your children to the Academy.

Koruko Ama Birjinaren Eskola, is an entity formed by several sections apart from the Academy of children you already know, through which we try to spread the culture. In the future, your children will be able to join the Dance Group, Choir, Carnival Group or Tamborrada, as they grow and if they wish.

In order to continue with the activity in the different sections, obviously besides the participation of all, it is necessary to have an economic fund. For this reason, many years ago Eskola created the figure of "Protective Partner", aimed at both members of the entity and people close to them and with the will to contribute a grain of sand. At this time as a

"Protective Partner" there are 180 people in Eskola, some of whom are not part of any of the sections but wish to collaborate so that we can continue spreading our culture.

This is why, we turn to you, we want to offer you the possibility of collaborating with a minimum amount of 30 euros per year (this is 2.5 euros per month), an amount that will undoubtedly help us to move forward.

Obviously this is voluntary and independent of the quota of the academy, and we understand that each one is free to collaborate or not, but for the good of the entity we want to encourage you to contribute your bit to the extent possible.

If you are interested in collaborating, fill in the bulletin that goes to the bottom of this letter. Thank you!!!!!

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS

×		
<u>PARTNER</u>		
NAME AND SURNAME:		
ADDRESS:		POSTAL CODE:
PHONE NUMBER:	E-n	nail:
ACCOUNT NO:		
I WANT TO CONTRIBUTE ANNUALLY:	30€ □	Another amount:

Firm: